OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
ATAL BEHARI COLLEGE, BASUDEVPUR

Notice No: D©.¢~  Dated: 31-10-2022
In response to Letter No-41163/HE, dt. 08-09-2022 of Joint Secretary to
Govt., Department of Higher Education, Odisha, the members of staff and
students of this college are informed to remain present near the statue of Atal
Behari Nayak at 10.50AM today. i.e. 31-10-2022 to take a pledge on the eve of

«Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week, 20227
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Copy to BCR/ GCR/O.C. for information.



